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Memorandum 

Date: November 3, 2021 

To: Paul J. Casseri, Superintendent of Schools 

From:  Patricia Grupka, Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

Subject: Approval of Contacts for Testing and Monitoring Services for Phase 1B 
and Phase 2 of the 2021- 2023 Capital Project 

This memo serves as a request for acceptance of the contracts for monitoring and 
testing based on the Request for Proposals submitted by Trautman and Associates. 

Air monitoring ADM Environmental Services 

Special Inspections Professional Service Industries, Inc (PSI) 

Commissioning Building Energy Solutions 
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